Jacob Horger Chapter 22 January 2022 Chapter Meeting Report

We had a well-attended meeting this past Saturday, January 22nd at the Laurel Country Club. Isaac Lawrence was inducted into our Chapter by Past President Bryant Boswell. John Wm. Price gave a well-presented program as he portrayed General Kosciusko in full dress uniform. Old Business & New Business was conducted.

New Officers for 2022 (& '23) are as follows:

- 1. Daryl Gambrell, President
- 2. Dr. Don Hall, Retained as Vice President
- 3. John Taylor, Retained as Treasurer
- 4. John Wm. Price, Secretary
- 5. Michael Shotwell, Chaplain

The scheduled dates for our meetings are:

- 1. Saturday, January 22nd {last meeting}
- 2. Saturday, April 23rd
- 3. Saturday, July 23rd
- 4. Saturday, October 22nd
- 5. Saturday, December 10th ***{Christmas Dinner & 205th Anniversary of Mississippi's Statehood}

Our Meetings will continue to be held at the Laurel Country Club. Our thanks to Dr. Don Hall for this privilege.

My best wishes to all as outgoing President. We have an excellent incoming President & patriot of valor in Daryl Gambrell. May God bless our country and may He bless us all.

Michael Shotwell